MeWater Foundation Covid-19 Guidelines for camps - 5/1/21

MeWater Foundation is committed to keeping our community safe and healthy
during the coronavirus pandemic. We are also committed to taking every
precaution to implement protocols that minimize the risk of COVID-19
transmission. Here are some things that will be in effect this Spring and Summer
of 2021. As of May 1st, 2021, below are our Covid guidelines:

- All programs have been modified to have a maximum capacity of 6-12
participants, in order to maintain social distance.

- All participants, volunteers, and staff will be required to wear a mask at all
times during programming, except when in the water.

- All participants, volunteers, and staff will be asked to undergo a
temperature check at the start of programming.

- All participants, volunteers, and staff will be asked to sign a COVID-19
waiver, included in our standard waiver, which they will receive after
registration. Nobody will be permitted to participate without this waiver
signed.

- All volunteers will receive training on COVID-19 safety protocols for
running programs.

- We have done our very best to modify programming and surf instruction
has been modified to maintain social distance, except for safety concerns.
Whenever possible, participants will be handling their own boards in the surf
zone, and on the beach.

- Due to current CDC/DPH guidelines, we have limited capabilities to



transport youth/groups to the events. If transportation support is needed,
please feel free to reach out and we can explore ways that we can support
getting you there. Contact Eddie Donnellan

eddied@mewaterfoundation.orq.




